Y

Erwin Family New Zealand
Volume 1.2 Q E November 2023

Missions Update Newsletter

The People You Meet - The
Lives That Are Changed

Damien and Mendy Erwin are passionate about missionary work and have a vision to share the gospel with
the people of New Zealand. But before they can embark on their mission, they have to raise funds and
awareness for their cause. That's why they are currently traveling across the United States, meeting people
and sharing their burden for the souls of New Zealand.

The Erwins have been amazed by the generosity and support they have received from churches, families, and
individuals who have come alongside them and joined in their ministry. They have also witnessed how God
has used their testimony to touch the lives of those they meet along the way. They have seen people commit
their lives to Christ, renew their faith, and discover their own calling to serve.

But the journey has also been challenging. The Erwins have faced many obstacles, such as car issues, bad
weather, and being away from family. They have had to sacrifice their comfort, security, and stability for the
sake of their mission. They have learned to trust God even more and rely on His grace and provision.

The Erwins are so grateful for the opportunity to serve God in this way. They are excited to see what He has in
store for them and the work in New Zealand. They are so thankful for the people who have supported them
and prayed for them as they have been on this journey. They ask for continued prayers and your financial
support as they complete their fundraising goals and prepare for their departure.

The Erwins are changing lives as they share their calling to New Zealand. But they are also being changed as
they see how God is working in them and through them. They are living a journey of faith, growth, and service
that is inspiring others to do the same.
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